
Happy January!

We hope you have had a great Christ-
mas season and are getting off to a
great start now that it’s 2019. We had
a good time this December with our fa-
mily. Both of our boys were able to come
for a couple of weeks to spend Christmas
with us. We very much enjoyed being
able to see them, since it had been one
year since we had been with them. We
see each other almost weekly on FaceTi-
me, so we’ve had constant communica-
tion, but it’s just not quite the same as
being all together in person. We often joke about seeing each other either in 2D (on the flat
screen), or 3D (in person). It sure was great to see David and Daniel in 3D after a year of
seeing them in only 2D!

Several things have happened here since we last wrote to you. First of all, we took a brief
trip to Canada for Gerda Brown’s memorial service which was held the last Thursday in
November. Gerda had been a spiritual mother to us for the last 25 years, and it was our
desire to honor her and support Bill during this difficult time. I was blessed to play the
piano in the memorial service in Edmonton, and we also enjoyed spending several days
with Bill.

Our family together with Sara’s father on New Year’s Eve.

December was filled with activities.
Both Anna and I were working hard
on finishing the material for the Advan-
ced School of Ministry conference. I was
finishing the conference notebook, and
Anna was working on translating the
last chapter of Dr. Frank Damazio’s book
called “Seven Declarations For An Uns-
hakable Life”. She finished just before
Christmas, and I continued to edit the
material and get it ready for printing.
While our son David was here, he desig-

ned the covers for both of these books. Sara worked hard as my proofreader.
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The book on the left was translated into
Spanish by Anna. On the right is the cover
of our student notebook for this year’s Ad-
vanced School of Ministry seminar. David
Jeremiah designed both covers.

Also in December, we finished our semester of onli-
ne Bible School classes. A total of just under 150 stu-
dents successfully finished their semester of courses.
The end of the semester is always a busy time, as I su-
pervise the work of all the facilitators who check final
exams and assign the final grades for the courses.

We will be starting our next semester in March, sin-
ce during February we will be preparing a new cour-
se and recording it with missionary Mark Simpson.
Mark will be with us for a “marathon” recording ses-
sion in our little studio, teaching 24 lessons in three
or four days, and also ministering to our church on the
weekend.

Anna with part of the adolescent group she leads.
This picture was taken at a Christmas celebration
in December, 2018.

Our Advanced School of Ministry conference,
which attracts around 1,000 pastors and lea-
ders, is coming up in a couple of weeks, so we
are now working on the last details, registeri-
ng participants, etc. Please pray with us for a
great conference, and also that the current ga-
soline crisis that several states in Mexico are
experiencing will be resolved before the confe-
rence so everyone will be able to have fuel for
transportation to get there and back.

Thanks for your love, prayers and support. We
appreciate you!

In Christ,

David and Sara Lont and Family

Taking streams of living water to a dry and
weary land.

You can see our newsletters any time online:
www.desert-streams.org

P.S.- Supporting our ministry is easy and gifts are tax deductible:
1) ONLINE: www.WorldOutreach.org/36 and follow the prom-
pts. You can also set-up automatic monthly gifts if you select the
“monthly” option. 2) BY MAIL: checks to World Outreach Minis-
tries, PO Box B, Marietta, GA 30061 and indicate for David and
Sara Lont WOM #36. 3) BILL PAY: which you can do through
your online banking.
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